
TO:  Christian County Board of Education 
 
FROM:  Brad Hawkins, Chief Operations Officer 
 
DATE:  May 9, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Furniture – Breathitt 
 
 
Bids were opened on May 3, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. for furniture for the Gateway Academy-Breathitt Campus. 
Only one bid was received from Kerr Office Group in the amount of $95,781.86.  This bid includes delivery 
and installation of furniture. 
Furniture is a part of the Breathitt project funds with a budget of $100,000.  This bid is within the budgeted 
amount for furniture. 
 


